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COmanage 3.0.0 introduces a new user interface (referred to as UI-2) that is mobile friendly, keyboard friendly, and aims at WCAG 2.0 AA accessibility 
conformance. (For developers: .) If you have written your own Plugins, you may need to update your Views to use the new markup. Most UI-2 Guidelines
significantly, tables are now limited to representing actual data tables and are no longer used for layout. New structures have been created for laying out 
administrative forms. While UI-2 makes an effort towards backward compatibility with existing Plugin markup, to take advantage of these new structures 
when building or upgrading plugin views, see   for an explanation of how to layout administrative forms without Structure of Forms in COmanage Registry
using tables in UI-2.

https://spaces.at.internet2.edu/display/COmanage/UI-2+Guidelines
https://spaces.at.internet2.edu/display/COmanage/COmanage+Style+Guide
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